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Senator Ronaldson asked:  
 
 
a)  Has there been any communication or coordination between the department 

and the New South Wales government relating to this advertising?  
b) Has there been any funding provided by the Commonwealth to the New South 

Wales government with this link?   
c) Has there been any discussion, in writing or verbally, or any contractual 

arrangement in relation to the placement of BER material onto the ‘beware take 
care’ website, which in my view is totally unrelated? 

 
 
Answer: 
a) No. 
The Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations has advised in 
relation to: 
b)  No. 
c)  No. 


